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CLERK’S ALERT 
 

2013 CLE Workshop for Attorneys & Legal Professionals 
Are you interested in learning more about the principal functions of the Clerk’s Office 
and Superior Court’s Mandatory Arbitration Program or Family Court Operations?    
If so, sign-up today to attend a 2013 Clerk’s continuing legal education (CLE) 
workshop. Washington State Bar Association members may earn ten CLE credits. 

The Clerk’s CLE Workshop is presented by experienced subject matter experts from 
the Clerk’s Office and Superior Court. The program is designed for practitioners 
interested in hearing an insider’s view of operations, learning how extensively and 
efficiently technology may be used, viewing application demonstrations to enhance 
practical knowledge, and discovering time and money saving tips.   

Held over two consecutive Fridays, 9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. each day, the two 2013 CLE 
Workshop dates are: 

• March 1 & 8, 2013 

• September 6 & 13, 2013 

Registration is limited to 25 attendees, on a first come - first served basis. Registration 
must be secured in advance with payment of the $200.00 tuition. This workshop 
frequently sells out; please do not hesitate to register early. 

Contact:  Shanna Knight, Registrar, at shanna.knight@kingcounty.gov or 
(206) 205-8436, or Beth Taylor, Program Manager, at 
beth.taylor@kingcounty.gov or (206) 296-7838. 

View the 2013 brochure: http://www.kingcounty.gov/courts/Clerk/CLEWorkshop.aspx. 

 
Sign up to receive Clerk’s Office Alerts automatically by e-mail.  To receive future alerts automatically 
compose an e-mail message and send e-mail as follows: 
 To subscribe, clerk on the link below and send the e-mail. 
 To:  listserv@lists.kingcounty.gov 
 Type in the body of the e-mail:  subscribe clerk’s-alert-mailing-list 
If added to the mailing list successfully you will receive a confirmation notice. 
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